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Country Dancing Festival-Change of time 

 

Thursday 9th June 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We have been made aware that the Country Dancing festival clashes with England’s second match 

against Wales in the Euro 2016 Championships.  

 

Due to this we are concerned that some parents/carers are torn between supporting their country 

and joining our Country Dancing festival.  Therefore we have altered the timing of the festival to 

9:15am on Thursday 16th June.  The festival will last approximately one hour.  Please feel free to 

stay on site after dropping your child/children off at school and choose a seat from around the 

edge of the playground.  

 

To support British Values and topics across school, we will be showing the match in the school hall 

from 2:00pm for any children that would like to watch it.  School will remain open until the end of 

the match which will be approximately 3:45pm.  We ask that a parent/carer collects any child 

choosing to watch the match by 4:00pm.  We will be selling ‘slush drink’ during the game at 50p 

each, if you would like to send your child/children with small change if they wish to purchase.   

 

We hope that you will understand the reasons behind this alteration and are able to make 

arrangements to attend the festival at the new time.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 
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